Frequently Asked Questions
FAQ: How much time does my student need to be online each day?

Answer: Your student needs to complete their daily attendance check in for each class before 3:00pm each day and complete the
assignments by the posted due dates for each class, therefore the time online may vary. There is no set number of minutes.

FAQ: Can my student talk to a teacher face to face?

Answer: Yes, teachers can meet with students using Google Hangouts with video chats. There are also daily teacher office hours to
provide extra help. Students will also be expected to participate in class discussions and chats throughout the week.

e  Teachers Office Hours (Monday-Friday):
o English Teachers — 9:30am-11:00 am
o Math Teachers — 11:00am-12:30pm
o  All Other Content Area Teachers — 1:40pm-3:00pm.

FAQ: Where can | find my assignments?

Answer: When a teacher posts an assignment in Google Classroom, it will appear on the classroom stream (this is essentially the
homepage of Google Classroom), you can also access it from the “classwork” tab at the top of the screen.

FAQ: How do | complete the attendance check-ins?

Answer: You will go to each of your classes, in the stream, you will see that the teachers have posted the check in. Make sure to find
the check in for the correct day. You will click on the assignment, complete it, and submit it. If you’re unsure if your teacher received
your attendance check in, contact them through Remind or Google Classroom.

FAQ: How do | keep myself busy?

Answer: Each day, each of your teachers will have assignments for you to complete to keep you busy throughout the day. Remember
to contact your teacher if you need help. They are monitoring their classrooms throughout the day from 7:30am-4:00pm and can meet
with you in Google Hangouts.

FAQ: Do I still have to take the tests?

Answer: State mandated standardized tests will no longer be a requirement for this school year.

FAQ: What if things don’t go back to normal for a long time?

Answer: We are constantly monitoring the situation and adapting as necessary to ensure all of our Premier students are getting the
education and resources they need.

FAQ: How do we access our credit recovery courses to stay on track for graduation?

Answer: We will start our online credit recovery program on Monday, April 6% for students that are enrolled in our A+ classes and/or
a student that requires credit recovery courses to graduate this year in May.

FAQ: Do I still need to purchase my cap and gown?

Answer: Yes. We are working on an alternative plan for graduation and that information with be shared through our website in the
coming days. You can order your cap and gown unit online through www.azgradsource.com .
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